
Mike J. Molina

From: Krone Laepaa <klaepaa@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 4:39 AM
To: Mike J. Molina; Keani N. Rawlins
Subject: Committee item GET1

Aloha,
This letter is in support for confirming director Michelle Mclean to remain as director of planning. I have known

Michelle for well over 12 years, and have known her to make sound decisions on matters for our community.

Keone Laepaa
Keones electrical services
808 348 1595

Klaepaa@gmail.com
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